
 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

STATE ROAD 64 FROM PEAR STREET TO SOUTH BARLOW ROAD 

Financial Project ID: 448925-1-52-01 and 448925-1-52-02 
June 2025 
Hardee County, FL 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 
Aika Ranieri 

Community Outreach Specialist 
(863) 464-0743 

Ai.Ranieri@dot.state.fl.us 
FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | X.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin milling, resurfacing, drainage improvement, guardrail 
replacement, pavement reconstruction, signing and pavement markings on State Road 64 from Pear Street to 
south of Barlow Road starting in June 2025. The project limits cover approximately 6.1 miles. In addition to milling, 
resurfacing and infrastructure improvements, crews will enhance drainage, install and upgrade guardrails, signing 
and pavement markings. The estimated project cost is $7 million. Lane closures and traffic pattern changes will be 
in place during construction. 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

or 

• Widening, milling and resurfacing 

• Guardrail installation 

• Enhanced drainage  

• Signing and pavement markings 

 

• Construction begins early June 2025;  

      estimated completion is early 2026 

• Traffic will be reduced to one lane as needed  

• During construction there may be daytime and 

nighttime lane closures 

• Be aware of changing traffic patterns, heavy equipment  

and workers during construction 

• Detour information is provided on the back of this flyer 

 

Janella Newsome 
Director of Public Information 

(863) 519-2828 
Janella.Newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

Project Location Map  

http://www.SWFLroads.com


 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

STATE ROAD 64 FROM PEAR STREET TO SOUTH BARLOW ROAD 

DETOUR DETAILS 

www.swflroads.com/project/448925-1  

DETOUR MAP 

To facilitate construction activities and ensure safety, a temporary closure of a segment of SR 64 between Griffin 

Road and Skitka Road will be in place. A detour route will guide motorists around the closure. SR 64 will be 

closed to thru traffic between Griffin Road and Skitka Road for the duration of construction in this area.  

Detour Route (Westbound & Eastbound) 

Westbound Detour: 

• Traffic will be directed south on Skitka Road.  

• Turn west on Steve Road.  

• Continue to Wingate Road and turn north   

Wingate Road. 

• Continue north to Griffin Road, then turn east 

on Griffin Road to reconnect with SR 64 

Eastbound Detour: 

• Traffic will be directed south on Wingate Road. 

• Turn east  on Steve Road.  

• Continue to Skitka Road and turn north on Skitka Road 

to return to SR 64. 
 

Local Access 

SR 64 will be closed to thru traffic between Griffin Road and Skitka Road for the duration of construction in this 

area.  

In addition, advance warning signs will be placed along SR 64 ahead of the closure to notify drivers of upcoming 

detour routes.  
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